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To whom it may concern, I wanted to send a letter of support to let you know that we are in great favour to have
schools, hospitals, and places of worship place in a safety zone where protesters can’t come near. Earlier in the year,
our school had to be shut down due to protest, and as he can imagine as a great disruption to both parents lives as
well as kids. It has been a long time coming and I hope it is pass and finalized that we should no longer fear sending
our kids to school or to access hospitals. Thank you for your time and consideration.
Thornhill resident
Inna

ferranta
CW(2)




